
“We don’t believe you”

I am bringing out a new book which looks at why populist parties and
Presidential candidates are doing well in many elections. It looks at the big
gap between what the establishments do and what the voters want them to do.
It points out that the two sides do not just disagree about the remedies, but
they now disagree about what are the main problems.

More criticism and disillusion set in with the series of difficult civil and
religious wars in the Middle East. Electorates in the USA and the EU were not
impressed by the political follow up to the military campaigns, and by the
fall out from the bitter wars. It got worse with the banking crash of 2008-9.
Governments and Central banks blamed the bankers, but voters thought the
governing elite were partly responsible as well. In more recent years the
failure to advance real incomes at the pre crisis pace, the attack on
personal transport and the wish to control people’s thoughts on a wide range
of topics, the alliance between big business and big government, higher taxes
and the apparent scorn for democracy have all served to make the fissure
greater between traditional political parties and candidates on the one hand,
and the governing elites on the other.

The book has chapters on military intervention, austerity economics, Brexit,
the collapse of the Social Democrats and Christian Democrats as governing
parties in most of the EU,the clash between social media and conventional
media, the way some large businesses side with big government to the
annoyance of their customers, political correctness, large scale migration
and the difficulties caused by the Euro.

“We don’t believe you Why Populists reject the establishment” Bite-sized
books Available through Amazon

http://www.government-world.com/we-dont-believe-you/

